

## CLASS OF 2023 T-SHIRT DESIGN CONTEST

All fifth-grade students are invited to create a design for the 5th-grade t-shirt! The t-shirt will be worn on special occasions as requested by the classroom teachers. This t-shirt will also be a great memory of your years here at Stony Brook. The t-shirts will be purchased with the funds raised by the 5th-grade committee through sales and events. Please use the Google Form, attached to this email, to indicate your child's teacher and shirt size, as well as to vote for the t-shirt color.

If you have any questions regarding size, please contact Mrs. Mathews at katherinemathews@hvrsd.org

Please submit an entry on  $8.5 \times 11$  paper, portrait orientation, and use black ink or a thin marker. Please avoid small details as they won't show up on the silk screening. All 5th-grade students and teacher/para names will be printed on the back. Make sure to put your first and last name and teacher on the back of the drawing.

Content - please include the following:

- Stony Brook
- Fifth Grade Class of 2023 or 2022 2023
- Can include the wording All Stars, Drawing of Rocky, or Stars

The entries must be brought to the homeroom teachers by Friday, February 3rd. If you have any questions please email Mrs. Mathews at katherinemathews@hvrsd.org.

## HAVE FUN AND BE CREATIVE!

